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1st July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

End of Term Arrangements 
 
As we approach the end of another fantastic school year, we are excited to inform you about the arrangements 
for the last days of term. 
 
Monday 22nd July 
Students will be taking part in our whole-School Sports Day.  The day will be a day of athletics and sporting 
events mixed in all together! Students will have the opportunity to represent their Forms in athletics events, as 
well as an Inter-House sports competition.  The day will finish with all students on field, competing in and 
cheering on the relays. 
 
To ensure we maximize the time available, all students are to attend School in their PE Kit.  The school day will 
finish at the normal time of 15:10. 
 
Tuesday 23rd July 
Students are invited to come to school in non-uniform to celebrate this special day. Throughout the day, they 
will participate in celebration assemblies, where various awards will be handed out to recognize their 
achievements and efforts. 
 
At 12:00, students will transition to outdoor spaces across the School site to enjoy a variety of activities with 
their peers and Form Tutors. We hope this will be an enjoyable and memorable conclusion to an amazing year. 
 
Students are expected to dress appropriately and as per our usual policy, onesies, pyjamas, crop tops, vest 
tops and offensive slogans are not allowed, along with fancy dress or face paint and our usual standards and 
Core Expectations of behaviour will be upheld.   
 
Please note that the school day will end at 13:00.  If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, they can 
collect a packed lunch to take away with them from the canteen during break time.  
 
School service buses, along with any other forms of school-arranged transport, have been re-arranged to collect 
the students at this time. 
 
To ensure students are comfortable and prepared over both days, we advise them to bring hats, plenty of water 
and sun cream in case of hot weather. 
 
We look forward to a wonderful end-of-term celebration and thank you for your continued support throughout 
the year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs E Curtis 
Assistant Headteacher 
ecurtis@buckinghamschool.org 
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